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Alabama State Board of Podiatry

610 S. McDonough Street Montgomery, Alabama 36104
Telephone: (334) 269-9990 Fax: (334) 263-6115

MINUTES
Board Meeting
Friday, July 18, 2008

The Alabama State Board of Podiatry met on Friday, July 18, 2008 at the Board
Office in Montgomery, Alabama in order to conduct business.

The meeting was called to order at 9:01 a.m. and the following members were
present. Dr. James (Jay) Morgan (President), Dr. Steven Grunfeld (Vice-
President), Dr. Darron Barrus (Secretary/Treasurer), Dr. Patricia Antero, and Dr.
Mark Veres. Dr. Eric Fillinger and Dr. Tara Blasingame were not present. Also
in attendance were Mr. Keith E. Warren (Executive Director), and Ms. Hope
Paulene (Executive Assistant), and Mr. Randy Reaves (Board Counsel). A
quorum was declared to conduct business.

Public Notice of this meeting was submitted to the Secretary of State’s Website
in accordance with the Alabama Open Meetings Act and it was also published on
the Board’s website, www.podiatryboard.alabama.gov.

At approximately 9:05 a.m., the Board entered into an Administrative Hearing for
Dr. Shane K. Burchfield, License #165. Mr. James S. Ward, of Ward & Wilson,
LLC, presided as the Hearing Officer. Ms. Jeanna Boggs, of Boggs Reporting &
Video Services, served as the Court Reporter.

At approximately 9:15 a.m., the hearing was concluded.

Dr. Barrus made a motion to accept the consent order for Dr. Burchfield, as
presented by Mr. Reaves. The motion was seconded by Dr. Antero and
unanimously approved by the Board.

At approximately 9:25 a.m., the Board entered into an Administrative Hearing for
Dr. Troy D. Zimbelman, License #182. Mr. James S. Ward, of Ward & Wilson,
LLC, presided as the Hearing Officer. Ms. Jeanna Boggs, of Boggs Reporting &
Video Services, served as the Court Reporter.
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+ The hearing concluded at approximately 9:40 a.m.

The minutes from the April 18, 2008 Board meeting were presented for approval.
Dr. Grunfeld made a motion to approve the minutes as presented. The motion
was seconded by Dr. Veres and unanimously approved by the Board.

Mr. Warren addressed the Board regarding the proposed legislation.

Dr. Antero made a motion to approve the CME request submitted by Baptist
Princeton for Scientific Wound Care Hyperbaric Regional Conference, which is
scheduled for August 15™ and 16™; in addition, the Board will recognize 12.5
CME credits for licensed podiatrists. The motion was seconded by Dr. Grunfeld
and unanimously approved by the Board.

Dr. Barrus addressed the Board with the current financial information; the
account balance is $ 47,534.75. Dr. Veres made a motion to approve the
financial report as presented. The motion was seconded by Dr. Antero and
unanimously approved by the Board.

Mr. Warren announced by next Board meeting is tentatively scheduled for Friday,
October 17, 2008 beginning at 9:00 a.m.

There being no further business, Dr. Antero made a motion to adjourn the
meeting at 10:30 a.m. The motion was seconded by Dr. Veres and unanimously
approved by the Board.

Respectfully Submitted,

E. Warren
Exevutive Director
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